
 

The Judiciary recently began repairs on the Guma’ Hustisia’s roof 

in Susupe. After years of significant 

water leaks and water damage, the 

project is a much-needed 

improvement. The contractor is 

removing the insulation from the 

building’s roof—which has been in 

place for over 16 years—because 

water was getting under the 

insulation and seeping into the 

building through cracks on the roof. 

After taking off the insulation, the 

cracks will be filled in and new insulation will be installed. The 

project should be completed in early 2015. 

 

 

 


